We're Working to Lower Your Flood Risk

The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Central Valley Flood Protection Board,
California Department of Water Resources and the Sacramento Area Flood
Control Agency are partnering to construct levee improvements in the area.

Construction on the Sacramento River East Levee, Contract 1 is scheduled
to begin next spring. As part of prepartory work, the Corps of Engineers
is conducting exploratory drilling to verify subsurface conditions prior to
construction start.

As a result, Garcia Bend Park has been identified as the most appropriate
location for staging and storage of materials. Crews will be using this area
through the end of the year, and we expect this section to re-open before

January 1, 2020.
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We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your ‘— N ) ) @;@

patience and understanding to help us complete this vital work to reduce flood | (T ~EE BN\ **
risk for the neighborhood. o e o W
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For Information and Questions:
www.sacleveeupgrades.com
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US Army Corps of Engineers
Sacramento District Public Affairs Office

916-557-5100
Garcia Bend Park

Drilling Contractor Staging Area

spk-pao@usace.army.mil
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